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Date: September 20, 2024 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
As the weeks go by, it is rewarding to witness our students honing new skills that enrich their 
academic and personal journeys here at school.  
 
We believe that building strong relationships between home and school is essential for our 
students' success. To foster this connection further, we anticipate improved attendance during 
parent-teacher sessions and other parental engagement sessions. Your participation plays a vital 
role in our community!  
 
We are excited to invite all FS parents to an Open House session scheduled for Saturday, 21st 
September. This will be a wonderful opportunity for an interactive discussion about our students’ 
progress and our plans for the year ahead. We look forward to seeing you at the Open House 
and working together for the success of our students. 
 
Please remember that timely communication with your child’s teachers and team leaders is key. 
If you have any academic or personal concerns, do not hesitate to reach out. For our new parents, 
we encourage you to connect with either the inclusion team or your child’s class teacher regarding 
any specific learning needs that may need addressing.  
 

Attendance and Early Leave Request 

Arab Unity School is committed to our vision and mission to promote excellent attendance and 

punctuality, which is essential for students' progress and attainment. We have a no-tolerance 

policy for students' lateness and absence without valid reasons. Please note that for all absences 

due to emergencies, evidence and medical certificates must be submitted to the homeroom 

teacher or Head of Section.  

 

Dentist and doctor appointments must be scheduled after school hours.  

 

Approval for early leave during the school week or any request for an extension of the KHDA-

approved school holidays will not be granted unless an emergency can be justified.  

 

If parents plan to pick up a bus student and will not be using the bus transportation, they are 

required to inform the reception department by 10:00 AM, either by phone or email. 

 

If parents and guardians do not follow this regulation and inform the reception team after 10 a.m. 

students will not be taken off the buses at the last minute. We appreciate your cooperation. 
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Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in our students’ education. Have a 
wonderful weekend! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

  
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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